STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

June 16, 2017

Chariot Transit Inc.
95 Minna Street
San Francisco, CA 94105

Re: TE-170203 - Granting Application for Charter/Excursion Authority - CH067717
Dear Chariot Transit Inc.:

On March 29, 2017, Chariot Transit Inc. filed an application with the Washington Utilities and
- Transportation Commission (Commission) to provide Charter and Excursion Bus carrier services
in the state of Washington.

The Commission approves the application and issues the enclosed certificate CH067717
authorizing Chariot Transit Inc. to provide Charter and Excursion Bus carrier services in
Washington with exceptions below.

Chariot will also offer employers charter contracts for employee commuter solutions. This
service will involve single contracts with single employers pursuant to which the employer will
pay a negotiated fee. Multiple employers cannot be combined into a single contract. A vehicle or
vehicles, owned by Chariot and operated by a Chariot employee, will transport a single
customer’s employees to and from their place of work. Employees will be picked up at one or
more designated pick up/drop-off points and transported as a group to a single destination (the
place of employment). The return trip will entail pick up at the place of employment and drop off
at the designated pickup/drop-off points. This service will not be open to the public, but only to
the employees of employers who have contracted with Chariot and only for the purpose of
transporting such employees to and from work. ”

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



Enclosed with this letter is a copy of the Commission rules governing Passenger Transportation
companies. If you have questions about this letter, please contact Licensing Services at 360-664-
1222. You may also email us at transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

-

Suzanne Stillwell
Licensing Services Manager

Enclosure

NOTICE: This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision. In addition
to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a list of all matters
delegated to the Secretary for decision. You may seek Commission review of this decision. Your request
should be addressed to Steven V. King, Secretary, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive. SW, POI Box 47250,
Olympia, WA 98504-7250. You may also email your request to records@utc.wa.gov. You must file a
request for Commission review no later than 14 days after the date of this letter.




